
 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING COMMUNITY INFORMATIONAL MEETING  
Join Public Works Engineering staff to learn more about the  

SAN FERNANDO ROAD REHABILITATION PROJECT, PHASE 3 

THURSDAY, APRIL 18, 2019 @ 6:30 P.M. 

City of Glendale, Municipal Services Building, 633 E. Broadway, Room 106, Glendale, CA 91206 

You are invited to learn about the project, which involves:  
• Realignment of the San Fernando Road and Los Angeles Street intersection; 
• Installation of landscaping in the new medians at the intersection; 
• Selective reconstruction of concrete curb and gutters, cross gutters, driveway aprons, and sidewalks; 
• Construction of new curb ramps that are compliant with the Americans with Disabilities Act; 
• Selective removal/reconstruction/grinding of deteriorated pavement; 
• Placement of Asphalt Rubber Hot Mix (ARHM) over Asphalt Concrete Pavement (Leveling Course); 
• Adjustment of existing water valve covers and manhole frame and covers to grade; 
• Planting of trees; 
• Installation of a recycled water line to serve the Public Works Yard; 
• Modification of existing traffic signals at San Fernando Road and Elk Street and Riverdale Street; 
• Installation of a new traffic signal at San Fernando Road and Los Angeles Street; and 
• Installation of new striping and other pavement markings. 

PROJECT LOCATION MAP 

Construction is scheduled September - November 2019 barring unforeseen circumstances. Project information and updates will be posted at 
www.GlendalePWprojects.com . If you have any questions regarding the project, please contact the Engineering Division at (818) 548-3945 or 
PWProjects@Glendaleca.gov, or contact the Project Manager Saumil Mody at SMody@Glendaleca.gov. Assistive Listening Devices (ALS) requests should be 
made 72 hours before the meeting date. 

Thank you for your patience as we work to improve Glendale’s public infrastructure. 

Roubik Golanian, P.E., Assistant City Manager/Director of Public Works 
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City Of Glendale 
Public Works Department 
Engineering Division 
633 E. Broadway, Room 205 
Glendale, CA 91206-4388 

UPCOMING 
COMMUNITY MEETING: 

Thursday, April 18, 2019   
6:30 p.m. 

Another improvement project  
brought to you by the City of Glendale 

@MyGlendalePW #MyGlendalePW 


